
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

Monday December 23rd-Friday, 
December 27th 
NO SCHOOL

Tuesday December 31st 
No After School

Classroom Reminders

We will be sending home a small 
reusable tote bag for your 
kiddos snow gear. Please 

remember to send your child to 
school everyday with items 

appropriate for the weather. We 
will continue to go outside 

everyday if possible.

If you have an extra set of snow 
gear you would like to keep at 

school, we will leave it in the 
bag on their hook. 

What we’re learning…

This week we continued 

learning about triangles and 

the color green. We also did 
so many Christmas activities! 

We decorated Christmas 
cookies, painted grinch 

faces with broccoli and 

made Christmas tree ice 
cream cones for snack! 

Miss Carly came on 
Wednesday to reads us 

some Christmas stories and 

then we made a foam 
ornament!

Our favorite books this week 
were The Snow Thief and The 

Grumpy Reindeer!

Dec 16th-Dec 20th  
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